
{Hand-written) 

Dear Thayer 

{Dr. w. s. Thayer) 
13, Norham Gradens, Oxford. 

7th (July, 1908) 

Many thanks for the bundle of reprints. I read with great in­
terest your 3rd soun~1 article. Gibson has been working at it and will be 
greatly pleased to have your paper . He is a very good fellow but has too 
much teaching in connection with the PathologJ classes. Are you. caning 
over this sumn1er? It is time you had 6 mos off. I hope to see you all in 
September. There will not be a large contingent :from this side but verJ 
good men are going. What a development the Tb. work has had in !Jaryland! I 
Hamnan seems to be doing good work. I.fr Phipps is a tru1np - I have had 
several talks with him about the new clinic. ~eyer is the fellow to put 
it in good shape Peabody was here the other day - delighted that his son 
was going to you. 

Cabot has been here & in London - enjoying his Visit immensely -
nolleston & others gave him a ver;1 good time. I hope you notice in Vol IV 
how mu.eh inferior those heart articles are to the ones you could bave 
written - I run disappointed in some of the sections - not quite up to date. 
Pratt's section is A.l. 

I hope you will be off soon for a good rest. 

Love to Sister Susan 

8incerely yours 


